


Sound Source is a periodic publication of the Hearing Conservation team of Honeywell Safety Products, addressing questions and topics relating to hearing conservation and hearing 

protection.

 

WARNING: This document does not provide important product warnings and instructions. Honeywell recommends all users of its products undergo thorough training and that all warnings 

and instructions provided with the products be thoroughly read and understood prior to use. It is necessary to assess hazards in the work environment and to match the appropriate personal 

protective equipment to particular hazards that may exist. At a minimum, a complete and thorough hazard assessment must be conducted to properly identify the appropriate personal 

protective equipment to be used in a particular work environment. FAILURE TO READ AND FOLLOW ALL PRODUCT WARNINGS AND INSTRUCTIONS AND TO PROPERLY PERFORM A 

HAZARD ASSESSMENT MAY RESULT IN SERIOUS PERSONAL INJURY.

References

1. Cited in Occupational Safety & Health Administration: Standards Interpretation; Use of Walkman Radio, Tape, or CD Players and Their Effect When Hearing 
Protection is in Use (April 1987), http://www.osha.gov/pls/oshaweb/owadisp.show_document?p_table=INTERPRETATIONS&p_id=19542, accessed 2004.

2. There are several decibel calculators available on-line, such as http://www.csgnetwork.com/decibelamplificationcalc.html

Since the output of the AM/FM radio or personal music player is limited to a safe 82 dBA maximum, the overall effective noise 
exposure for this worker would still be just  82 dBA for an 8-hour work shift, even when working in background noise of 90 or 
95 dBA. 

Radio earmuffs are not recommended in noisy settings where moving equipment or other safety hazards require good 
situational awareness.  But in a high-noise job that is repetitive or tedious, a radio earmuff can add significantly to worker 
satisfaction and enjoyment, without sacrificing hearing protection.
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